
Hey there Cypress Cubs, it’s Ms. Krapfl with your weekly school news! 

• We do not have school on Monday this week in observance of Labor Day.  I hope you all 
have wonderful family time!  

• I want to thank every dad/parent that came out to our first All Pro Dads!  We had a 
really nice turn out and want you to know you are welcome to come volunteer any 
time.  Check out the volunteer application on our 
website https://ces.pasco.k12.fl.us/?page_id=3441 that only takes a quick 5 minutes to 
fill out. You have to do this to go on field trips too so the sooner the better!   

• Tuesday morning, we kick off our first Art Club for 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students who 
have already registered.  Students will meet Ms. Vesci in the front hallway.  Parents can 
just drop off in the car loop and send your child inside.  

• Open House is coming up so here is a video from our Superintendent Browning 
welcoming you https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IJ4i0i28Eyg 

• Tuesday night we also have our very first Open House night for all Kindergarten and 
1stgrade families from 5p.m. to 6 p.m.  

• Wednesday we will have our first Early Release Day of the year.  Once a month every 
school in Pasco County releases all students 2 hours earlier for staff to have professional 
development.  All dates were sent home at the beginning of the year as well as posted 
to our website and Facebook page.  So, please make arrangements to pick up or be at 
the bus stop 2 hours earlier than the normal time as we will begin our dismissal of all 
students at 1:30 on Wednesday.  If you need after school care for just these 8 dates of 
the year please reach out to our PLACE department, which is housed on the Chasco 
Elementary campus by finding information here https://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/asep 

•  
• Wednesday evening, we will have our 2nd and 3rd grade families come for their Open 

House from 5 to 6 p.m.  
• Thursday morning is chorus practice for our intermediate students, and we end our day 

with the final Open House night for 4th and 5th grade families from 5 to 6 p.m.  
• We kick off Friday morning with percussion practice, primary popcorn and progress 

reports will be posted in your parent portals.  If you still need help with setting up your 
parent portal, have forgotten your pin, or you want to change your choices for parental 
rights section then please call our office and our Parent Involvement Coordinators or 
our Data Entry Operator will assist you in setting this up. 

• Are you in need of shoes for your child or a new backpack?  Please reach out to our 
school social worker Tori Wellborn and she will assist in helping.  

Thank you for your continued support and know that we appreciate our parent partnerships!  

 
 


